UP Nº 1128

Washington, D.C, May 24, 2006

Alderman Mike McGee 6th. Aldermanic District Milwaukee

Mr. Mc Gee,

It is with great pleasure that I extend to you my sincere compliments in the opportunity to express my apologies for not being able to travel to Milwaukee. Unfortunately, I had a conflict of schedule during the early days of May that made be unable to travel.

Nonetheless, given the importance of the meetings in Lansing, I would like to schedule a new appointment with you for June 15th when I will be in Milwakee for the activities that you have planned. For this purpose, I would also greatly appreciate if you could contact our offices in the Consulate of Chicago to confirm the appointment's time and date.

I avail myself of this opportunity to express to you the assurance of my highest consideration.

Sincerely,

Bernardo Alvarez Ambassador